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Three Events Kick Off Spring In The Park

Easter Egg Hunt In the Park

Yes, the bunny is back... by very popular demand. The annual kick-off event for the park is the
Easter Egg Hunt for children from toddlers to near-teeners and everyone in between. Scores of little
munchkins will desend into Tyler Park at noon on April 11. Hundreds of plastic eggs, loaded with
goodies, will be hidden, in plain sight, by volunteers before the great hunt. Pat Nett, event
chairwoman, invites all of the children in the area to the hunt, but requests that all children be
accompanied by their parents. The Easter Egg Hunt is one of the most festive and well-attended
events in the park. Do not be dismayed if it looks like rain..we go rain or shine and it always seems
tostop at 11:59.

Prizes will be awarded for the finders of the "Special Eggs" hidden within areas set aside for each
age group. Small children will have a special area for hunting. Volunteers are needed in to hide
eggs and help with crowd control. Call Mary Tomes on the Board for information.

The memmberhsip committee will have a table in the park during the hunt so that you can renew
your Tyler Park Membership and order merchandise while your children are finding their eggs. Take
this hunt opportunity to support your neighborhood and its fine events.

Flea Market in Mid-City Mall

The Spring Flea Market will be held at Mid-
City Mall on April 17 and 18 from 9:00 to
4:00. This mall is sponsored by the Tyler
Park Neighborhood Association and we get
the fees from the vendors renting spaces.
Help make this the winning event of the past
and find some early spring bargins. Call Mary
Tomes for details.

Please, Don’t Leaf The Park
Metro Parks has requested neighbors to not
throw leaves and yard waste into the park. If
you have excess yard material, there are a
number of ways to dispose..learn to compost!

Tyler Park Clean-Up

Volunteers are needed to help with the annual
spring cleaning of the park. Last year’'s crew
combed the grounds in two to three hours and
removed all of the litter, branches and rubble
from the lawns and playgrounds while
enjoying a beautiful spring morning. Please
come out with your gloves, rakes and brooms
on Saturday, April 3 at 9:00 am. We will meet
by the bridge and spread out from there. Work
a little or as much as you like. Garbage bags
will be provided. You can just come and
watch.



Membership Drive Begins

Spring has sprung and that mean the
membership committee is getting ready for
the annual membership drive. TPNA block
captains and board members will be going
door to door at the end of May to introduce
themselves (or reintroduce themselves) and to
invite you to join the Tyler Park Neighborhood
Association. As always, you don’t need to
wait for the door to door drive to begin to
renew or begin your membership. You may
use the enclosed membership form and return
it with your donation.

If you are interested in helping with the
membership drive, or if you have any
suggestions or questions, please call Soyna
Brown, Membership Committee co-chair, at
458-4744.

What TPNA Does For You

Your donation enables the Tyler Park
Neighborhood Association to:

® Sponsor events in the park
including the Easter Egg Hunt,
SummerScene, September
Festival, Safe-and-Scary
Halloween party and more.

® Enhance and maintain the
beauty of the Park.

® Advocate neighborhood issues
on critical issues.

® Work with other neighborhood
associations to support
Bardstown Road and its
businesses.

®¢ Promote a sense of
community.

If you are interested in Tyler Park Merchandise
you can purchase them at the park (dependent
on size availability) or by filling out the form
on the last page. T-Shirt sizes and current

availability are: Childrens’ - 6/8 (2) and 10/12
(4). Adults’ - S,M (1); L, XL (3); XXL (2)

Block Captains Sought

Have you ever wondered how you can get to
know your neighbors better and do something
for your community at the same time?

Become a block captain for your street!

Here’s your chance to make your street shine.
Be your own boss by choosing which
activities would help you and your neighbors
the best. Together you can: throw a block
party; invite a represenative from the police
department to come and speak about setting
up a block watch program; organize a referral
program for matching teens with
neighborhood seniors with grass to cut or
show to shovel; have a Saturday morning ally
clean-up, or anthing else you think would get
you working and playing together.

Interested? Fill out the Block Captain form on
the last page and mail to: Kathy Kremer, 1606
Rosewood Avenue, Louisville, KY 40204..
Thanks.

The T-Shirt and Mug Logos




Two Events Shape Bardstown Road

Schuster Theaters Win Approval

On a 4-1 vote, the City Board of Zoning
Adjustment approved the variances needed to
finally develop the and restore the Schuster
Building back into its role as a theater.

Ed Hart, the owner of the property, and Marvin
Sussmann, the theater operator have thanked
Tyler Park and the other immediately proximate
neighborhoods for their support during the long
process leading to approval.

A number of conditions were set and they must be
met before the theaters can open. First, the city
must establish a parking permit system for the
neighbors on Sherwood which are most affected
by the theaters. This program will be a first for
Louisville, but should not be considered as a pilot
program for general restrictions on parking
throughout the city. Secondly, the city needs to
provide more on-street parking by striping existing
parking so places can be identified, removing scme
unnecessay TARC stops and providing handicap
places near the intersection with Bardstown Road.

In addition, Alderman Tom Owen has provided the
planning and some start-up funds for a trolley
system to provide access for most of the
Bardstown Corridor.

Tyler Park residents can help by attending the
theaters when they open in late fall of 1993 and
by walking and using the trolley not only for the
theater but for other activities along the corridor.
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Chile, Tamales and More ....
Coming to the Highlands !!
Opening soon at 1015 Barret Ave.
(near Hasenour’s)

We're also downtown at
8th and Broadway.
Serving Louisville since 1921 !!

Highland Branch to Move

The final Branch Library plan has been approved
by the Library Advisory Commission and has
budget approval by local government. The plan
provides for the Highland Branch to move to a
larger and more accessible location by July 18th
of this year. As part of the plan, the former Shelby
Park Branch will close and its activities will be
mergedd with the new branch. The question
remains as to the name of the new branch.
Several neighborhood leaders are concerned that
the single name "Highland Branch" does not serve
a a proper recognition of the long-standing role the
Shelby Park Branch played in community affairs
for over 50 years. On the other hand, few were
in favor of the name proposed by the review
panel, "The Midcity Branch". Where is "Midcity",
anyway? If you have any suggestions (Bardstown
Road Branch has been often mentioned) please
convey them to Janet Dakan, of the TPNA Board
who is also the co-chair of the Friends of the
Library Highland Branch chapter.

The Mid-City Mall is often mentioned as the logical
choice for the location of the new branch. The
mall has space, is accessible, has ample parking
and could use the foot traffic generated by the
branch to improve its rental possibilities. It is not
a totally foregone conclusion that the branch will
go into the Mall. A petition, recommending the
Mall, or an other suitable site, is enclosed on the
back of this page. Please circulate it among your
close neighbors and deliver it to the branch as
soon as possible.

Wherever the location, the Tyler Park
Neighborhood Association has agreed to supply
the muscle power and a few trucks to move the
branch in mid-July. We will have specific
instructions on how you can help with the move in
the next newsletter.

Don't fret over the old library building. It will not
be torn down. However, finding an appropriate
use for the building is a major goal of our friends
in Cherokee Triangle and is of importance to the
whole area. If you have suggestions, don’t
hesitate to call.



REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON MID-CITY MALL AS THE
NEW LOCATION FOR HIGHLAND/SHELBY PARK LIBRARY

The Library Advisory Commission and the staff of the Library recommend Mid-City
Mall as the location for the consolidation of the Highland and Shelby Park Library
branches. This site meets all selection criteria. We invite your comments on the
selection and any other location that would meet the general criteria.

Criteria for New Location
The following are the general criteria for site selection:
1. access by public transportation

2. access from both the Highland and Shelby Park areas
3. 5,000 - 10,000 square feet on one level
4.  floor must carry 150 Ibs. per square foot live load
5. parking
6. handicap-accessible
Comments:
By March 30th Highland Branch, Name:
Please returnto: - Shelby Park Branch Address:

or
Mail to: Louisville Free Public Library Phone:
301 York Street
Louisville, KY 40203-2257 Branch | use:
Attn: Harriet Henderson
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OFFICERS

President: Bill Dakan, 7 Hawthorn Hill, 588-6844 (W)
Vice-President: John Reilly, 1615 Windsor Place, 627-3801 (W)
Treasurer: Greg Popham, 1624 Edenside Avenue, 459-8211 (H)
Secretary: Janet Dakan, 7 Hawthorn Hill, 451-5774 (H)

DIRECTORS

Sonya T. Brown, 1835 Edgeland Avenue, 458-4744 (H)
Carolynn Foster, 1628 Edenside Avenue, 456-1725 (H)
Stacy Fritze, 1229 Eastern Parkway, 456-5201 (H)
Denise Helline, 1200 Eastern Parkway, 583-2250 (W)
Steve Henry, 1361 Tyler Park Drive, 588-5319 (W)
Kathy Kremer, 1606 Rosewood Avenue, 459-4109 (H)
Chris & Angela Morris, 1288 Royal Avenue, 459-8571 (H)
Tom Newkirk-Moore, 1814 Tyler Parkway, 459-0483 (H)
Christine Payne, 1450 Goddard Avenue, 473-0247 (H)
Cathy Popham, 1624 Edenside Avenue, 459-8211 (H)
Mary Tomes, 1700 Tyler Parkway, 459-6220 (H)

To find out about or to volunteer for..... call..

Membership: Soyna Brown

Block Captains: Kathy Kremer

Neighborhood and Park Cleanup : Tom Newkirk-Moore
Neighborhood Picnic: Greg popham or Carolyn Foster
City Fair: Bill or Janet Dakan

Merchandise: Janet Dakan

Neighborhood or Area Events: Bill Dakan

Safety and Security Issues: Bill Dakan

Newsletter Items: Bill or Janet Dakan

-’




Biggest and Best Selection
In the Highlands

® Over 10,000 movies and games
® Tremendous selection of classics, musicals and foreign films
® Spacious interior for easy viewing
® Plenty of parking
® Easy entry and exit to Bardstown Road

.:':ﬁ...V'lﬁi:T.

Located at the Mid-City Mall
Next to Subway
456-6380
Hours: 10 AM to 12 PM Every Day



All Of Us At...
b o

Keith’s ‘
RDWAR
: HAl

T

...Would Like to Thank You
for Your Continued Patronage!

KEITHS HARDWARE

Your Neighborhood Hardware Store
Great Selection

‘Emphasis on Servjce
‘Competitive Prices (

Ask about our volume discounts)

1201 Bardstown Road
451-3133



.eturn this page to...

Tyler Park Neighborhood Association - P.O. Box 4452 - Louisville, KY 40204

TPNA Membership Form

Names

Address Phone

D Enclosed is a check to TPNA, Inc. for $5.00 for 1992 dues
D Enclosed is $ for a tax-deductible contribution to the TPNA Endowment Fund.

Yes, I would like to serve as a Block Captain.

Name(s)

Address

Lot s = e o e > U0 S DRI ) e e

Yes, I would like to volunteer for other activities.

Name(s)

Address

I would like to order the following TPNA merchandise.

OJ TPNA Mugs @ $ 2,00 per mug.

O Adult T-Shirts @ $10.00. Large Medium.

Name

Address

_ br Membership Information, call Sonya Brown (see directory).
ror Block Captains, call Kathy Kremer
For merchandise, call Janet Dakan
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1422 Bardstown Rd.
Louisville, KY 40204
502-459-ARTS

Recycle Your Limbs, Brush and Tree Trimmings

Bring a Trunk or Pick-up Full
Take Home Wood Chips as Mulch <5%:..

"' \ )-/
=ring own container please)

5 i
L 4 " Saturday, Apal 3, 1993 I ey
'.’ 1000AM -200P M AR
Atherton High School Parking Lot -~ . _._ ...

Clean Up! Save Landfill Space! Re-Use!

A neighborhood pre i of Alderman Tom Owen Call 574-3797 for funther details



